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Comment from a member of the public requesting a re-examination of the Development
Consent Order before the Secretary of State redetermines the application.

I make my comments as a member of the public living locally. I am not expert in the
planning processes involved, nor up to date as an engineer on dealing with the technical or
cost aspects aspects of the proposed project.

However I would have expected that it would be transparent in the large volume of
information presented for a lay person to understand what has changed in the proposals
since last presented to the independent examiner, and in each aspect ‘why' with proper
justifications. A table would have given an appropriate overview.

The reports do not provide this transparency, either in general, or in specific terms in one
area where I have more knowledge.

Consequently I request a re-examination of the Development Consent Order. This would
mean re-examination by an independent panel with appropriate knowledge and expertise
before the Secretary of State redetermines an application for a DCO.

With regards

Dr Ken Taylor






